WEB UPDATE

AENHB MYSORE PROJECT
WKS/008/24 DATED 27 DEC 24

1. AFNHB would like to bring to the notice of all allottees that, the earlier contractor
M/s GJS, had fitted all door keys in the respective DUs. However post cancellation of
contract, all the keys could not be retrieved from the custody of M/s GJS due to his
complete non-cooperation. During the subsequent handing over of DUs by M/s MGB it
was found that, keys for internal door locks were missing in some of the DUs. This fact
has been brought out by some allottees to AFNHB attention through their emails. To
resolve the issues, AFNHB has engaged a key maker at Mysore, to make two sets of
keys for each internal doors where the original keys were not handed over.

2. The key-making process is expected to be completed within a 30 day period.
Allottees are therefore requested to coordinate their requirement of missing keys with
the Project Office and provide access into their DUs to facilitate undertaking of this task.
Allottees may contact the following at project office:

0] Project Director, Lt Cdr Shrenik Sagaonkar - 8075362702
(i) Mr Srinivas Patil - 9557798333
(iii)  Mr Ajeet Singh - 9570917985
3. Your cooperation with the PD office will ensure a smooth and timely resolution of

the problem.



